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We have migrated to a new NYC Borough-Based Jails 
Program website! 
 
To access all current and previous project updates 
and notifications starting from January 2025 
please click the link below:  
 
https://www.nyc.gov/site/borojails/ 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Borough-Based Jails Program documents prior to 2025 are still 
available online through:  
https://rikers.cityofnewyork.us/   
 
 

If you have any questions, please 
contact your community 
construction liaison: 

Brooklyn BBJ: 

BrooklynCCL@bbjnyc.com 

Bronx BBJ: 

theBronxCCL@bbjnyc.com 

Manhattan BBJ: 
ManhattanCCL@bbjnyc.com 

Queens BBJ: 
QueensCCL@bbjnyc.com 
 

https://www.nyc.gov/site/borojails/
https://rikers.cityofnewyork.us/
mailto:BrooklynCCL@bbjnyc.com
mailto:theBronxCCL@bbjnyc.com
mailto:ManhattanCCL@bbjnyc.com
mailto:QueensCCL@bbjnyc.com

